
2017 Letters to Administration – Immunization 

 

• Joint Letter Urging Congress to Include Additional FY18 Funding for Section 317 Immunization 

Program (11/9/17) 

• NACCHO Nominates Dr. John Douglas to the Advisory Committee on Immunization Practices (ACIP) 

(8/1/17) 

• Joint Letter to the Administration Promoting Vaccine Safety (2/7/17) 

 

https://www.naccho.org/uploads/full-width-images/FY18-Conference-317-Joint-Funding.pdf
https://www.naccho.org/uploads/full-width-images/FY18-Conference-317-Joint-Funding.pdf
http://www.naccho.org/uploads/downloadable-resources/John-Douglas-ACIP-Nomination-Letter.pdf
http://www.naccho.org/uploads/downloadable-resources/Vaccine-Safety-Letter_02_07_17.pdf

